
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 14th September 

Hi Everyone,   

Wow! Wow! Wow! What a wonderful day we have had with our Eco Fest Big start! It was magical to see 

everyone so excited to take part in so many activities which helps to sustain our wonderful world all around 

us! Every year we believe it is crucial that we light the learning fires within our children, so that they are 

truly engaged and ignited to learn. After today, the fires are definitely alight and the Crossflatts unique 

curriculum is now at full throttle!  I would like to express a huge thank you to all, for everyone’s help, 

support and hard work to make today the magic it was. I know the children created memories today, which 

they will remember forever. Here is a flavour of everything we got to experience today…

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Friends of Crossflatts 

Our first Friends of Crossflatts meeting of the year is on Friday 15th at 9.30am. Meetings will then resume 

the first Friday of the month. The Wednesday evening meeting is on 20th September at 8pm and will then 

resume on the Wednesday following the 1st Friday of the month.  

As there are no communal areas in school all meetings will be on Zoom for the time being. If you would like 

to attend please email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk to receive Zoom details.  

We will be reviewing Rose Day (money raised & stalls) so do let us know if you have feedback or ideas via 

email if you can not attend the meetings. 

 

An update on our school lunches, two schools have come to our rescue. Burley Oaks Primary School in Ilkley 

are going to continue to make our sandwich bag options and Eastwood Primary School in Keighley kitchen 

are going to make pasta and jacket potato with fillings hot options and these will be delivered to us in 

thermal bags to keep them hot. The children will then be served their hot or cold option in the classrooms. 

The new options will be able to be ordered from the weekend and will be served from Monday 18th of 

September. I appreciate this is a reduced menu however I am very grateful to the kitchen staff at both 

schools, who have doubled their own work load to help us. Once they have refined their systems for 

absorbing our additional meals to their own school meals, we will review the menu and see if it will be 

possible to add further options. I am working closely with the local authority to make a long term plan to be 

able to provide our own meals once again once our cabin village is built and in situ. Thank you for bearing 

with us.  

Have a great week everyone.  

Mrs Bennett    
Headteacher 
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